
 

  

 

Project Manager 

Theron Roschen P.E. 

roschent@stancounty.com 

Funding Source 

• State – Senate Bill 1 
(SB1) 

Project Cost 

$1,800,000 

 

9th STREET 
(between Tuolumne River Bridge and Pecos Ave) 

 
 
 
 
Project Description 
 
This project is located on 9th Street between the Tuolumne River Bridge and Pecos 
Avenue.   The project will consist of pavement rehabilitation, streetlight 
modification, raised medians, and new striping that includes a bike lane that will 
be on both sides of 9th Street. New and modified existing ADA compliant curb 
ramps are proposed at appropriate intersection crossings. Traffic signal 
modifications are proposed at the intersections of 9th Street and Latimer Avenue 
and 9th Street and Pecos Avenue (in compliance with current ADA standards). The 
design phase is 95% complete.  
 

 
Location 
 

Project Background 
 
9th Street is a four-lane, south-north arterial road that is in need of pavement 
rehabilitation.   

Project Construction 
Schedule 

(Pending Funding) 
 

Spring 2021 –  
Begin Construction 
 
Fall 2021 –  
Construction Complete 

More Information 
Contact Stanislaus County Public Works at 209-525-4130.  

Existing Conditions Existing Conditions 


